
 
RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL  

Phone: 02 67342257 Fax: 02 67342202 

  Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Website: www.redrange-

Newsletter Term 4 Week 10 

                   Week ending 15th December, 2017 

Principal’s News 
Thank you to all the families and friends that attended our Presentation Day yesterday. We 
are all very proud of our students and it is a pleasure to acknowledge their success and 
improvements. 
  
Thank you to all of our teacher, office and support staff for all of their hard work this year. 
  
The first day for students in 2018 is Tuesday 30th January, 2018. 
  
I would like to wish all of our families and community members a very happy, safe and 
relaxing holiday season. 
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Tristan Costantini - Academic 

Achievement 

Sarah - Jane Casson - School 

Leadership 

Kirsty Bicknell - Sporting 

Achievement 

Tanika Treasure - Citizenship 

Award 



MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

29th January 30th January 
 

FIRST DAY FOR ALL 
STUDENTS 

31st January 1st February 2nd February 

January 

8th - Madison D 

12th - Tristan H 

25th - Jaxson 


